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January 7th, 2021 
 
Mr. Jay Dufour  
Department of Safety and Permits 
City of New Orleans  
1300 Perdido Street  
Room 7E06  
New Orleans, Louisiana 70112 
 
 
Dear Mr. Dufour: 
 
Please release the framing and MEP rough-in portion of the permit application at 833 Baronne St (19-35669-RNVS). I, Natalie DeLiso, 
agree to hold the City of New Orleans harmless in the event a complete review of the plans uncovers a code requirement that affects 
the framing or MEP systems.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Natalie DeLiso 
Project Manager 
concordia 
504.569.1818 
ndeliso@concordia.com 
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